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October 2016 News Flash 
2016 Newsletters will be issued in January, March, May, July, September & November. 

On alternate months a brief News Flash will be sent by email. 

*** 
According to DNREC, the Emerald Ash Borer has arrived in Delaware and 

treatment is needed to save the trees from disease.  FHRC is taking a special 
collection ($1500) for this cause – and invite you to be part of saving some of the 
oldest and largest trees in the cemetery.  The treatment was applied last week by 

Kerns Bros Tree Service/ a Davey Tree Company.   
Donations to FHRC are tax-deductible 

 
*** 

Capital Campaign Ending: Please make your donation before the end of the year. 

     Total Raised to Date: $230,000.   

Holiday Wreath Fundraiser: Reserve wreaths now! Cost: $30  
 

Boscov Friend Helping Friend – Contact us to buy $5 shopping passes! 
 

2nd Saturday Volunteer Project:  October 8, 2016 from 9:00am to Noon 
Meet at the mausoleum - Student Certificates are available 

Bring canned or boxed food to share with our neighborhood food closet. 
 

Volunteers will Beautify Both Sides of the Cemetery along the 
Market Street Corridor – The Entrance to the City of Wilmington! 

 
Pick up trash * Remove weeds from street trees * Remove weeds from curbs and fence 
* Cut tree branches * Remove weeds in the daffodil flower bed & under Historic Signs.   

 
*** 

 
With gratitude for everyone who is part of this large circle of care, 

Lee Anderson, Tedd Cocker, Mary King, Kate Wilhere, Debbie Dodd (FHRC Board of Directors) 


